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Information Technology department has organized webinar on “Guidance on Identifying 

Project and Its Future Benefits” for TYIT Students on 16th May 2020. Around 82 TYIT 

students have been attended and benefited with this webinar. The expert is Mr. Hemin Shah, 

senior software engineer from Allscripts(india) LLP-  Vadodara. He shares his knowledge about 

project selection strategies, project applications and industry requirements etc. in terms of 

theory and practical scenario. 


